Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: RO0047_PHONE_LOG_2013-03-07
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Thu 3/7/2013 1:44 PM

End: Thu 3/7/2013 1:44 PM

Duration: 0 hours

Phone call with Chuck Pfeiffer (spelling?). He was interested in property at 19984 Meekland in Hayward. The case
closure indicated that residual contamination remained on site and he asked if cleanup would be required. |indicated
that fuel leak cases were closed based on consideration of human health and environmental risks and that closure did
not require complete removal of all contamination. The closure describes the residual contamination based on our
knowledge of the site. The was closed without site management requirements therefore, they do not need our approval
for a change in land use. They should be aware that residual contamination could be encountered if subsurface
activities are planned at site.

Jerry Wickham



